
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2007 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeannette Bell and 

  Members of the Common Council 

West Allis City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

RE: Resolution approving the Amendment to the Project Plan for Tax Incremental District Number Six, 

City of West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Mayor Bell and Common Council Members: 

 

This letter is to inform you that the West Allis Plan Commission, at its meeting held on Wednesday, 

November 28, 2007, reviewed the above-referenced Project Plan and found it to be in conformity with the 

Master Plan of the City of West Allis. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

John F. Stibal 

Director, Department of Development 
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